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St. Lucy School Library Media Center 
Birthday Book Program Information 

Dear Family, 
 
PLEASE CONSIDER CELEBRATING YOUR CHILD’S BIRTHDAY BY DONATING A 
BOOK TO THE ST. LUCY SCHOOL LIBRARY! 

Your donation of $20 will allow your child to select a special book to add to our 
library. A nameplate will be placed inside of the book and your child will be the first 
student to check out the new book! Books may also be given to commemorate any 
special occasion such as First Communion, graduation, or an anniversary. Books may 
also be given as a memorial gift donation. 

St. Lucy School is moving to a more streamlined system for payment processing. 
PayPal's online payment service will now enable St. Lucy School to securely accept 
debit, credit card, e-check, and PayPal account payments for school payments. All 
payment information is private and secure, via a PayPal secure payment processing 
system.  

Payments to St. Lucy School must be made via the appropriate School Speak 
Online Payment link instead of sending checks and cash into the school office. You will 
receive an email confirmation of your payment after it is processed. You may also 
download your order and payment history via the same Link.  
    
How to donate a Birthday Book to the Library using PayPal 
Directions: 
 
1. Please click on the BIRTHDAY BOOK WISH LIST to make your selections. 
 
2. Then click on the BIRTHDAY BOOK ORDER FORM and complete your order. 

1. Select "Add to Cart."  
2. View item in shopping cart. Then: 

1. Click the payment button to be directed to PayPal's secure payment 
processing system.  

2. Pay using your PayPal account. 
3. Or pay using a personal credit or debit card. 
4. Or pay using an e-check or instant bank transfer, via your PayPal 

account.   
 

Thank you … 
for helping out library grow by putting quality books into our students’ hands  

and for supporting literacy at St. Lucy School Library! 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
Gratefully, 
Mrs. Casey  
408-871-8023  
mary.casey@stlucyschool.org 


